[bookmark: _GoBack]WOS – report for sbba exec. Meeting 24/10/21
The West of Scotland Youth Solo’s and Ensembles should go ahead in some form underCovid restrictions on Saturday 5th February 2022 in the Salvation Army Hall Paisley.  Just some paper work to submit but we are booked in.
The West of Scotland Entertainment Contest should also go ahead on Saturday 27th August 2022 in the Walker Halls Troon (booked)  also under any ongoing Covid restrictions.
Bands of the West in general seem to be getting back to indoor rehearsing and looking forward to upcoming concerts and organising outdoor carolling gigs.
Pleased to announces that West Coast Ladies Brass have had their 2nd committee meeting it was to be face to face but unforeseen circumstances prevented that on the day and the meeting was rescheduled for the following week via zoom.                                                                                               The West Coast Ladies Brass (start up) commitee  is made up of the following ladies –                   Lesley Crumlish,  Myra Mac,  Beth Paton,  Sharon Ross, Fiona Waddington and Kerryn Logan.             At the meeting Myra agreed to take on the role of chair/Main Contact and Fiona Secretary the committee decided to leave the role of treasurer to the next meeting as not required at his early stage.                                                                                                                                                                        They have a provisional date for their charity concert Saturday 14th May 2022.  This will take place in a venue to be confirmed in the Renfrewshire area more than likely Paisley and the charity will be local to Paisley.  The idea is to move the concerts around the West to support as many local charities as possible.  The proposed conductor for the concert is Wendy Parkhill.    When the committee has more formal details these will be posted on the West Coast Ladies Brass facebook page and when the concert is ready to be advertised then the SBBA website will be one of the social media outlets used.
                                                                                                                                

